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This is the last week of Quarter 1. Students are completing projects
and exploring opportunities on and off campus. I am grateful for
teachers who have engaged students in academics through relevant
application of standards and skills. Through partnerships with
businesses and organizations, students are receiving valuable
feedback. If you have any questions regarding your student’s grades,
please communicate with teachers about how to improve the grade
before the end of the week.

Mark your calendars! Fall Festival will be held at NWMHS on October
28. We hope you and your family join us to celebrate as a community.

EventLink contains our athletic events including practices. For
instructions to sign up, click here. Please be sure to subscribe to the
sports calendar, the practice calendar for the sport, and the special
events calendar. You may also view upcoming events on our
Calendar page from the school website.

Student athletes must complete Final Forms and have a completed
physical on file. Student athletes must also meet grade and behavior
expectations. For more information, you may contact your child’s
coach or our athletic director, Principal May.

https://eventlink.com/
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Event-link-Create-an-Account.pdf
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/home/calendar/
https://greaterclark-in.finalforms.com/

